
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

April 11th, 2022 
 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern 
 
 

 
We are pleased to certify that Md. Shamim Hasan student at Military Institute of Science and Technology has 
successfully completed his Industrial Attachment in our organization from 27th February to 24th March 2022. 
During his attachment, he worked under the supervision of Rubaina Rahman, IWS Officer – TTC. 
 
Please contact us if you need any further information. 

 
 

 
Sincerely Yours, 

 
 
 

 
Dyuty Auronee 
Talent, OE & Inclusion Manager 
Human Resources Department 
British American Tobacco Bangladesh 
Email : dyuty_auronee@bat.com 
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